
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presiding Officer’s Statement on Legislative Competence 

 

 

Health and Social Care (Quality and Engagement) (Wales) Bill 

 

In my view the provisions of the Health and Social Care (Quality and 

Engagement) (Wales) Bill, introduced on 17 June 2019, would be within 

the legislative competence of the National Assembly for Wales. 

 

 

 

 

Elin Jones AM 

Presiding Officer 

 

17 June 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 


